I TRINITY BAPTIST COLLEGE

FAQ

What is a Winterim Course?

Winterim courses are accelerated, four-week, online classes allowing students to pick up a few credits during winter
break. Courses are held Friday, December 13, 2024, through Sunday, January 12, 2025, and open to both current TBC
students as well as students from other colleges and universities.

How many courses can | take during the Winterim semester?
Students can take up to four (4) credit hours during the Winterim semester.

What is the cost of the Winterim?
The cost of a three-hour course is $690 (plus textbook) or $460 for a two-hour course (plus textbook).

What can | expect in these online classes?

All courses, regardless of course length, cover the same material as our standard 16-week format courses.
To be successful in online classes, students should be prepared to spend a significant amount of time and
effort both online and offline. These classes run during the Christmas and New Year holidays and require
student dedication and responsibility.

What are my payment options?

1 - Pay in full by December 1, 2024

2 - Add the Winterim charges to current Fall 2024 payment plan (remaining payments will increase)

3 - Add the Winterim charges to Spring 2025 payment plan.

You must email challard@tbc.edu with your payment choice as soon as the course is added to your schedule. If Mrs.
Ballard does not receive your payment choice the charges will be added to the remaining Fall 2024 charges.

How do I register for a Winterim course?
Pre-register for these courses on Populi. (Your advisor must still approve your selections).

What is the last day to register for a Winterim course?
The last day to register is Friday, December 11. 2024. NOTE: Students should register as soon as possible
to allow time to order and receive their books before the course(s) start.

What is the drop date for a Winterim course?
Students will have until Tuesday, December 17, 2024 to withdraw without academic and financial penalty.

How do | withdraw from a course?
All requests for withdrawals should be sent to academicoffice@tbc.edu.

*WINTERIM COURSE OFFERINGS
TBC reserves the right to cancel classes with insufficient enrollment on December 2, 2024.



